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Charles D. Baker, Governor m aSS D O
Karyn E. Padlito, Lieutenant Governar

Stephanie Pollack, MassDOT Secretary & CEQ Massachusetts Department of Transportation

July 25, 2016

Richard Rossi

Manager, City of Cambridge
795 Massachusetts Avenue
Cambridge, MA 02139

Dear Manager Rossi,

With appreciation for the support that you and your staff have provided to the MassDOT Kendall
Square Mobility Task Force, I am writing to offer the partnership of both MassDOT and the
MBTA on the consideration of future uses for the Grand Junction corridor. As you know, the
Grand Junction is primarily a Commonwealth-owned asset and an important rail corridor for
both passenger and freight purposes, but we recognize that its future uses are of keen interest of
the City of Cambridge.

Over the next months, we will work with the City of Cambridge to wrap up the deliverables from
the current phase of the Mobility Task Force. During and subsequent to that effort, we look
forward to working with you to evaluate appropriate future uses for the Grand Junction,
including the possibility of including, where feasible, pedestrian and bicycle accomodations
within the right-of-way of the rail corridor.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Stéphanie Pollack

Ten Park Plaza, Suite 4160, Boston, MA 02116
Tel: 857-368-4636, TTY: 857-368-0655
www.mass.gov/massdot
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